
Contact: Gloria Allred 
Phone: 323-653-6530 

Email:  gallred@amglaw.com 
 

 

Statement of Svetlana Zemko (Sister of Halyna Hutchins) 

 

My family is deeply disappointed, both by the Court’s dismissal of the 

criminal case against Alec Baldwin, and now by the recent withdrawal of the 

appeal that would have reviewed that dismissal.  Mr. Baldwin must be held 

accountable for my sister’s death that was caused when he discharged a loaded 

gun at her.  He has never contacted our family to apologize or accept any 

responsibility whatsoever for her death. My mother, father, and I will press 

forward with our civil lawsuit until there is justice for the devastating loss of 

Halyna from our lives caused by Mr. Baldwin. 

 

 

Represented by Attorney Gloria Allred of Allred Maroko and Goldberg, and co-

counsel, Attorneys John Carpenter, Carlos Hernandez, and Alina Vulic of 

Carpenter Zuckerman 
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